Mike Fletcher

From: Clint Joyner <clint@era4sale.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 8:59 AM
To: Mike Fletcher; James Warren

Subject: The Val Del Villas

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know
the content is safe.

Mike,

Hope this finds you well. We would like to go ahead and request Lowndes County to accept the infrastructure
on The Val Del Villas. If you need anything else from me please don't hesitate to call or email.

Clint Joyner




